
 
45 Industrial Parkway 
Woburn MA. 01801 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
March 16, 2009 
Reach Directive 2008: 
 
We have reviewed with the actors in our supply chain, and have receive 
letters of compliance from them in regard to the REACH Declaration stating 
our materials used in the making of tubing do not contain any reportable 
substances as listed on the SCHV chemical list. 
 
If in the future chemical compositions change, the products will then be 
reported as required for an Article*. 
 
 
Certified By Marsha J. Bryant 
Title Quality Assurance Specialist 
Date Certified March 16, 2009 
 
* The information contained in this letter expresses only the intention of the 
respondent and does not constitute a legally binding obligation. Whilst the 
information is provided in utmost good faith, no representations or 
warranties are made with regards to its completeness or accuracy and no 
liability will be accepted for damages of any nature whatsoever resulting 
from use of or reliance on the information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


